THE INSTITUTE OF CHARTERED A CCOUNTANTS OF INDIA

(Set up by an Act of Parliament)

ICAI/HRD(P)/38/2015 8" September, 2015

CIRCULAR

With profound grief, it is informed that Shri Amba dutt, Ex-Employee of the Institute, has
passed away on 06.09.2015.

A Condolence Meeting, as a mark of respect to the departed soul, will be held tomorrow
.., 9th September, 2015 at 05:15 P.M. in the back lawn of the Head Office of the Institute.

(V. Sagar)
Secretary

Distribution:
All Employees at Head Office.

Copy to:

1. All Employees at Vishwas Nagar and Noida Offices
(With a request to organize the condolence meeting at 05:15 p.m. tomorrow)
2. EDP Department for display on Intranet.
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